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Simmons - DNR, Leigh <leigh.simmons@state.co.us>

West Elk, PR-15, Response to initial adequacy review 

Leigh Simmons - DNR <leigh.simmons@state.co.us> Fri, Jul 6, 2018 at 2:39 PM
To: Ted Zukoski <tzukoski@earthjustice.org>
Cc: Jeff Fugate <Jeff.Fugate@coag.gov>, Jason Musick <jason.musick@state.co.us>

Ted,
 
The Division received a response from Mountain Coal Company to the initial adequacy review of PR-15.
 
The email will be uploaded to laserfiche shortly but, as you probably recall, the proposed revised pages and maps don't
get scanned until they are approved. So that you are able to access the materials on behalf of your clients during the
review period I have added them to a shared google drive folder which anyone can access using this
link: https://drive.google.com/open?id=1uilmhmDNBawnRwBYsYa2vOgM-lCIG705 
 
Let me know if you have any problems.
 
Leigh
  
Leigh Simmons
Environmental Protection Specialist
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